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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  November 12, 2019 

To:          Council Members, Sean McGlynn, Sue Gallagher, Dina Manis 
 

From:  Liz Licursi 

Subject:     Letter supporting the Santa Rosa Plain Groundwater Sustainability Agency’s   
 Grant Application 
 

              

  

Attached is a letter to the California Department of Water Resources supporting the Santa Rosa Plain 
Grounwater Sustainability Agency’s grant application. 
 
Due to the time constraints and a matter of urgency, the Mayor has signed this letter and it has been 
been sent to the CA Department of Water Resources.   
 

 

  

 


